
PROUD SPONSORS 

This year Rosewood had the privilege of 
presenting the West Perth Football Club with the 
2022 Premiership Cup.  

Rosewood has been a major sponsor of the 
Falcons for the last few years and are so proud to 
share in this achievement with our team. 

Congratulations on a fabulous footy season. 
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WEST PERTH DONATIONS WANTED!

Our West Perth facility is currently on the look out for book and magazine donations to fill 
out their library. If you or anyone you know has any that you would like to donate please 
drop them off to West Perth reception. 

We appreciate any and all donations!

LEEDERVILLE FESTIVE SEASON NEWS

We are having a sit-down lunch on each floor for the residents. Citrus Christmas Party will be 
on the 14th, Magnolia on the 15th and level one on the 16th. The therapy staff will be present to 
ensure good cheer and conduct some Christmas carols and serve drinks. The kitchen staff have 
arranged for a lovely Christmas menu with options for those on a soft diet. 

Keep an eye out for all the decorations going up on the 1st December as we ‘Deck the halls’ 

Christmas lights bus outings will be running in December with one scheduled for each floor. 
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WELCOMING VANDA, WEST PERTH’S 
NEW OPERATIONS MANAGER

Many years ago, you could not get a job  
in an aged care home, so I decided to 
volunteer my time in lifestyle and managed  
to get a cleaning job in in the same aged  
care home. I then went onto do cert 3 and 
4 as a carer. I then went onto doing my 
master’s in management.

I have been in aged care all my life. I love 
that I have learnt so much from our aged 
residents and would never consider doing 
anything else. 

I was born in Italy and my family migrated 
with 3 girls when I was 7 years old.  

ROSEWOOD LEEDERVILLE

We would like to extend a very warm  
welcome to our newest residents:

	y Marie Dunn
	y Pamela Gannon

NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS NEW ADMISSIONS

A very Happy Birthday to all of Leederville’s 
November babies!

	y Betty Ballantyne
	y Norma Gibbs
	y Julie Taddei 
	y Elsa Iber
	y Catherine Tomlinson

ROSEWOOD WEST PERTH

A very Happy Birthday to all of West Perth’s 
November babies!

	y Betty Passmore
	y Karin Baxter
	y Bruno-Rovis-Hermann
	y Diana Ho
	y Stella Massey

NEW ADMISSIONSNOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS

We would like to extend a very warm 
welcome to our newest residents:

	y Anthony Lightmann
	y Bruno Rovis-Hermann
	y Con Zempilas
	y Peter Serrano
	y Lynette Wright

	y Marguerite 
Fischer

	y Phillip Atzemis
	y Gwenda Hinkley

My mum then went 
onto having another 
child, so they had 4 
girls. We grew up in 
East Victoria Park in 
a 2-bedroom house 
with 6 people living in the home.

I love to travel and my husband and I often go 
back home every 2 to 3 years (Italy) whilst 
Italy is a beautiful country we love spending a 
lot of our time down South.

In my spare time I love looking after my 2 
grandchildren who live next door to me.


